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Date: 1/18/2022

Attendance: Assistant Chair Christine Fagan in person; Chair Joe Barile, Commissioners Greg Dorrance and
Henry Vaillancourt via conference call; Superintendent Priscilla Matton and Entomologist Todd Duval in person.

Mr. Barile called the meeting to order at 7:0lam with Roll Call: Joe Barile, present: Greg Dorrance, present:
Christine Fagan, present: Dr. Henry Vaillancourt, present.

MINUTES:
MOTION made by Henry Vaillancourt to accept the minutes of the December 14, 2021 meeting. Seconded:
Greg Dorrance. No further discussion, motion passes unanimously via roll call, 4-0.

TASK FORCE UPDATE:

Superintendent Matton reported on subcommittee meetings and recommendations from the full task force.
Discussion ensued regarding updates to adulticiding in MA, menu-based options for municipalities and statewide
surveillance. Upcoming listening session is planned for February 10. 2022.

END OF SEASON REPORT:

Entomologist Duval provided the report via email and asked if there were any questions. The Commission
expressed their appreciation for a comprehensive report.

SPRING 2022:

Superintendeqt Matton updated the Commission on spring aerial larvicide plans. While multiple projects are
scheduled, the Project is still establishing if all the work can be conducted successfully. Further conversation with
North Fork Helicopters and MPAL was done by Mr. Duval and is in place. Mr. Duval will be contacting people in

academia for proposals regarding Ae. albopictus establishment. Chair Barile asked to be updated on supply chain
concerns this season. ’

NEW AND UNFINISHED BUSINESS:

NEXT MEETING: Tuesday February 22, 2022 at Project Headquarters at 7:00am



ADJOURN:
There being no further business to discuss, Christine Fagan made a MOTION to adjourn the meeting at

7:39am. Seconded: Henry Vaillancourt. No further discussion, motion passes unanimously via roll call, 4-0.

Respectfully Sybmitted;7
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